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E-mail an expert 
The Gentle Coaching Notes contain the e-mail address of the author, currently Mark Hooper, who is 

very happy to respond to e-mail questions on ANY bridge topic.  Not just hands which have occurred 

during the Gentle sessions, but hands which have occurred in other sessions. 

 

More general Allendale questions may be emailed to Allendale Bridge Club. 

 

https://www.bridgewebs.com/allendale/Web%20Site%20-%20What%20are%20the%20Coaching%20Notes.pdf
mailto:mark-hooper1@virginmedia.com?subject=Allendale%20-%20Bridge%20Question
mailto:allendalebridgeclub@gmail.com

